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To Whom It May Concern: 
 
My name is Heather Servais and I am Monroe Street resident writing 
in support of a liquor license for the new BBQ restaurant, Double S. 
 
I have recently returned to Madison after 16 years of living overseas.  
I chose to live in the Monroe Street area because of all of the small 
businesses, independent cafes and great restaurants and bars.  Most 
of the businesses that I frequent are either an easy walk or bike ride 
away.  As such, I fully support the addition of Double S, with a liquor 
license, to my neighbourhood. 
 
I already enjoy Crescendo, Barriques and Collectivo for my morning 
coffee.  Pacquals and New Orleans Take Out are easy to stop in at 
on the way home in the evening.  Brassiere V, Brocochs and Pizza 
Brutta are great for a night out.  I am really hoping to soon 
add Double S with its liquor license to the mix! 
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Heather Servais 
 


